
 

 

   Immigration Update  

 
 

CHANGES TO SPONSORING PARENTS AND GRANDPARENTS AS CANADIAN 
PERMANENT RESIDENTS 

New for 2017!  Immigration, Citizenship and Refugees Canada has announced that for the first 
time there will be a draw for those wishing to sponsor parents and grandparents for immigration 
to Canada.   There will be 10,000 spots available.  Beginning January 3, 2017, those seeking to 
sponsor a parent or grandparent will have 30 days to submit an online indication of interest.  Then, 
Immigration, Citizenship and Refugees Canada will randomly select 10,000 individual who will 
be invited to complete a formal application.  

 

Please contact your immigration lawyer at Guberman Garson LLP Immigration Law for further details.  

 

 


